UNITED STATES ARMY WARRANT OFFICERS ASSOCIATION

FORT LOWELL - APACHE CHAPTER

~-MEETING MINUTES —

13 JUuLYy 2009

Memorandum for Record:

Since we are having our picnic on Saturday, June 27th we will NOT have a July meeting.
Our next meeting will be on August 10th, the 2nd Monday of the month. Please put it on your calendar.

Location of the meeting will be announced.

Submitted by:
CW3R Michael Turner, Secretary

1 8 June 2009



